
         

St. Pius X Parish Pastoral Council ​Minutes 

➢ Meeting: December 5, 2016 @ 7:30PM 
➢ Present: Fr George, Fr Chris, Deacon Zeich, Carolyn Barnes, Pat Switchenko, 

Jennie Anastasio, Pamela Larson, Madeline Manchuk, Rebecca Gallerizzo, Carol 
Salerno, Joe Pappalardo, Steve Sozanski 

➢ Pat led us in opening prayer/ Minutes from 9/19/16 were accepted 
➢ Habitat update-Our house is weathertight + ready for interior work 

o Next parish involvement is dedication in the spring of 2017 
o Steve to insert update in the bulletin after the new year 

➢ SPX info flyer + prayer cards available in the narthex display rack 
o Discussion on side door location –Fr George to examine possibilities 
o Excess materials to be stored in narthex closet 

➢ Recycling going well except at bingo-Jennie described issues 
o Wet,,inky paper and individual trash bags for each player 

➢ Eucharistic minister refresher class postponed to spring of 2017 
o To coincide with the feast of Corpus Christie  

➢ “Resisting Happiness” by Matthew Kelly to be distributed on Christmas 
o 1500 copies 

➢ The Bible +Virgin Mary program ended with attendance of 40 
➢ Fr Chris to start “Pivotal Players” in early February thru Lent 

o Bishop Barron’s Catholicism program 
➢ Newsletter has new graphic designer-excess quantity remedy was discussed 
➢ Robes for the choir suggested-Mark’s and choir’s choice if they want 
➢ Crosses for Eucharistic Ministers suggested 

o “fill-ins” would feel out of uniform 
o Guidelines from diocese recommends no uniforms 

➢ Bishop Irwin happy after amputation-awaiting prosthesis 
➢ Living Nativity suggested for Christmas 2017 @ front of Religious Ed Bldg 

o To be re-examined closer to the Advent season 
➢ JP2 Concert fundraiser for their Vatican trip suggested-Pat to inquire 
➢ Fr George gave a synopsis of his Rome sabbatical 
➢ Proposed meeting dates for 2017: 2/27, 3/27, 4/24@7:30&5/22+6/26@7PM 
➢ Next meeting February 27@7:30 

o Opening prayer:Joe, Closing prayer:Fr George, Minutes:Steve 

 

 






